
Accumulating snow is predicted to fall from Wednesday (12/16) 

afternoon into Thursday (12/17) morning.  Please keep all vehicles 

off of the road until the storm has ended and the roads have been 

plowed. 
 

NO PARKING IS PERMITTED ON ANY ROADWAY IN THE TOWN OF 

UNION AFTER A 2” SNOWFALL.  

 

VIOLATORS ARE SUBJECT TO BEING TICKETED AND/OR TOWED 

AT THE OWNERS EXPENSE. 
 

The Town provides snow & ice control to promote safe vehicular travel during the winter 

months. Snow removal efforts include snow plowing and salt applications, and when 

necessary in congested areas loading snow into trucks to be hauled away. Town crews plow 

the main roads first, and then the secondary roads.  

 

Chapter 214 of Town Highway Law allows for a $ 100.00 penalty for depositing snow and 

ice on any road or highway. In addition, Highway Law, Section 319, Article 11, states that 

municipalities are not responsible for damage to any mailboxes. 

 

Contact the Highway Department with any questions at 607-786-2955. 
 
 


